
Please maintain the $100,000 For Sherwood Firewise. Not only have they educated our 

vulnerable community with fire preparation planning, but also with community networking, 

researching access roads, chipping trees, clearing hazardous brush, etc. While this fire season 

may be the driest yet, we need the money more than ever.  

Thank you,  

Gina Hirsch 

 


